
 
 

 

Meridian After-School Choir (Years 4, 5 & 6) 
 

We are about to start our new after-school choir club this term. It will be run on Tuesdays 
in the Music Room (Annexe). We are inviting any children in Years 4, 5 and 6 who are 
interested in getting together to sing for fun – but also for performing! We're hoping that, 
circumstances permitting, the children may get the opportunity to perform some Christmas 
songs at local events! 

 

If you are interested in joining our choir, please email your child’s name to the office 
(office@meridian.e-sussex.sch.uk) and mark it for the attention of Mr. Mole before the end 
of this term - Friday 22nd October.  
 
Our first rehearsal will be in the first week of next term on Tuesday 2nd November. We can 
only take a maximum of 20 children in the after-school choir, so places will be on a first-
come, first-served basis.  
 
Our choir is open to everyone - no auditions necessary - just commitment and enthusiasm 
required!  
 
Look forward to seeing you...  
 
Mr. Mole  
Music Teacher          
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